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PAUL SOTO is pleased to present an exhibition by Autumn Ramsey. This will be Ramsey’s fourth
monographic exhibition with the gallery. The exhibition will open on Saturday, June 11 with a public
reception from 5 to 7pm, and it will run at the gallery through the summer until July 23.
Autumn Ramsey’s work has consistently built upon a cultural inclination in Western history that the
body, especially the female body, is a part of the physical world that is not entirely rational, and
something that needs to be controlled. Her recent paintings address this tendency afresh, treating the
female body, and by inference our communal body, as manifest in a series of archetypal garden
paintings. Here the abundance, irrationality, and pleasures of experience embrace the sensibility of a
natural eld in perpetual ux. Ramsey grounds her work by returning to the narratives of mythology. But
rather than explain or decode the metaphor, she preferences style as primarily understood through the
senses, creating paintings that are approachable. The works are left open for viewers to engage the
references as they desire, from remaining in the painterly ourishes of the surface, to delving into the
countless strings of relationships and interpretations of beauty and self-examination the artist
references.
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Autumn Ramsey (American, born in 1976) lives and works in Chicago. Recent and upcoming exhibitions
include: Centre d’Art Contemporain d’Ivry — Le Crédac, Ivry-sur-Seine; Nice Biennale, Nice; Consortium
Museum, Dijon; Domaine Pommery, Reims; Galerie Crevecoeur, Paris; Maison de Rendez-Vous, Brussels;
Park View/Paul Soto, Los Angeles; kurimanzutto, Mexico City; Contemporary Art Center, Bretigny,
Bretigny-sur-Orge; Museum of Modern Art, Warsaw; Kraupa Tuskany-Zeidler, Berlin; Mendes Wood DM,
Brussels; Chapter NY, New York; Jessica Silverman Gallery, San Francisco; Tanya Leighton Gallery at Rob
Tufnell, Cologne; Simone Subal Gallery, New York; Bodega, New York; What Pipeline, Detroit; Night Club,
Chicago; Actual Size, Los Angeles; Julius Caesar, Chicago; The Green Gallery, Milwaukee; South rst
Gallery, Brooklyn; and Rowley Kennerk Gallery, Chicago, among others. Ramsey’s works are in the public
collections of the Museum d’art Moderne de Paris; RISD Museum, Providence; and FRAC-Artotheque
Nouvelle-Aquitane, Limoges.

